Office of the Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs

University of the Philippines Diliman
1st Floor, South Wing, Quezon Hall
UP Diliman, Quezon City

Telefax: (632) 928-2886

Email: ovcsa@upd.edu.ph

MEMORANDUM NO. JFA 2019-099

FOR: All Deans, Directors, Heads of Academic Units
All Faculty Members
All Heads of Student Organizations
Members of the UP Diliman and Pampanga Community
UP Diliman and UP Pampanga Students

FROM: Prof. Jerwin F. Agpao
Vice\Chancellor for Student Affairs

SUBJECT: Call for Nominations for the 2020 Gawad Tsanselor sa Natatanging Mag-aaral

DATE: 21 October 2019

We are pleased to inform you that the call for nominations for the 2020 Gawad Tsanselor
sa Natatanging Mag-aaral is now open.

All nominations must be addressed and submitted to the Office of the Vice Chancellor for
Student Affairs (OVCSA) on or before Monday, 2 December 2019 (5:00 PM).

For further details, please call Ms. Sittienor M. Domato at 981-8500 local 2587/2588 or
email her at ovcsa.upd@up.edu.ph.
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Attached are the Guidelines and Nomination Form for your referénce. o ™
Kindly disseminate to all concerned.

Thank you very much.
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